The Junior Chorus joined the Concert Chorus in the Spring Festival's
second half for a camp fire songfest specialty.

General Manager T. O. Mathues
hands Mark Magee his graduation
diploma. He was assisted at the
annual graduation ceremony by
(from left) Director of Personnel
H. I. Newsome and Bill Quilty, recre-
ation co-ordinator.

Chorus Places
Spring in Air

The Robert
Chappie family’s
Chorus alumni
increased by one
when daughter
Carol graduated.
Top, from left,
Judith, 19,
(1965); Mr. and
Mrs. Chappie;
Karen, 17, (1966).
Bottom, Christie,
10; this year's
graduate Carol,
16, and Deborah,
11, who along
with Christie is
now in her sec-
ond Chorus year.

Courtesy of Joanne (Gaeke) Bilderback and Joyce (Gaeke) Kordik
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The Inlander

The Inland Children’s Chorus
made spring a reality May 14
when happy tunes pleased a re-
sponsive audience. It was the an-
nual Spring Festival at Memorial
Hall and the Chorus, under the
direction of Joseph P. Geiger and
the accompaniment of James A.
Will, performed exceptionally well.

The recognition of 13 Chorus
graduates marked the intermission,
with General Manager T. O. Math-
ues and Director of Personnel H. I.
Newsome distributing the diplomas.

Chorus members will be enter-
tained at a picnic at the Inland
Activities Center on June 12.

InlandChorus.com
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